

National Children's Alliance 516 C Street NE Washington DC 20002 202 548 0090 telephone 202 548 0099 facsimile

January 30th 2017

Washoe County Child Advocacy Center 2097 Longley Lane Reno NV 89502

Dear Washoe County Child Advocacy Center,

Congratulations! The National Children's Alliance Board of Directors has approved your application for accredited membership. We are pleased to have you join us and look forward to a long relationship with your community.

The establishment of a Children's Advocacy Center is an accomplishment of which your staff, multidisciplinary team and community can be very proud. Your willingness and ability to implement this model establishes you as leaders in this growing movement. Additionally, being recognized by a national organization validates the hard work and commitment of your community.

CACs participate in the re-accreditation cycle every 5 years. Your next re-accreditation site review will be scheduled during 2022.

Again, congratulations on being accepted as an accredited member of National Children's Alliance. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

announcing your mem

Teresa Huizar
Executive Director

Jan Dunn

Director of Accreditation